
 
 

 

 

Date:  November 25, 2019 

 

TO:  Prospective Bidders 

 

FROM:  Diana Bankhardt, Real Property Specialist 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 to Invitation to Offer – LRS #1654 – Cattle Grazing Lease on Charles H.  

                          Bronson State Forest – Lee Ranch and Turkey Creek Parcels – Seminole County, Florida  

 

Please Note:  The response due date for this bid  has changed to 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, January 28, 

2020. If you submit a bid, please acknowledge your receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM 

provided in the Invitation for Bid document. 

                             

As a result of questions from potential bidders, the following clarifications/additional information is 

provided.    

 

When are Best Management Practices (BMP) updated? According to the Florida Department of 

Agriculture and Consumer Services the BMPs are ideally updated every five years. The most recent cattle 

manual from 2008 is currently going through the review process. After enrollment, a site visit is 

conducted every other year.  

 

The District is still working on other questions that arose at the mandatory site visit so there will be an 

Addendum #3.  

 

 

The Invitation for Bid and this Addendum may also be located on the District’s website at:  

https://www.sjrwmd.com/lands/cattlelease/. 
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